
Hiltonia	Association	General	Meeting	

Minutes	from	November	30,	2016	

The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	7:13	at	the	home	of	Georgia	Waller	with	around	14	people	in	
attendance.	

Bill	opened	the	meeting	with	an	update	on	the	distribution	of	recycle	bins.		He	noted	that	while	he	
was	distributing	recycle	bins,	he	noticed	new	residents	that	he	has	never	met	before	and	encouraged	
members/neighbors	to	welcome	new	families	to	the	neighborhood	and	invite	them	to	our	meetings	
or	events.			

A	motion	was	made	to	approve	September	minutes	by	Bill	Merz.		Unanimously	approved.			

Treasurer	report	is	available	if	anyone	is	interested	in	reviewing,	please	ask/see	Bill.		Membership	
dues	are	coming	up	in	January.		New	Board	members	are	needed.		Please	send	an	email	to	Linda	Reid	
and	Bill	Merz	if	you	are	interested	in	joining	the	board,	heading	a	committee,	or	nominating	a	
neighbor.		Elections	will	be	held	in	January	2017,	so	please	get	your	submissions	in	soon.		More	
information	about	board	positions,	committee	positions	and	a	short	description	of	what	the	duties	
entails	will	be	shared	with	the	community	in	the	December	Hiltone	newsletter.		There	are	no	
Committee	reports	to	present.			

Bill	thanked	Kathleen	and	Brennan	for	hosting	this	year’s	Halloween	Party,	everyone	one	had	a	great	
time.		Assessments	are	coming	out	soon;	please	go	to	the	City’s	website	to	find	more	information	on	
the	results	of	the	assessments.		Our	Annual	Holiday	party	is	scheduled	for	January	14th,	2017	at	Denny	&	
Maureen's	house.		

Reminder,	if	anyone	is	interested	in	attending	the	CPAC	meetings;	they	are	scheduled	on	the	fourth	
Thursdays	of	each	month	at	the	Hermitage	Ave	Police	station	community	room.			

Meeting	adjourned	at	8:25pm		

Submitted	by	Janet	Perez,	Recording	Secretary	Hiltonia	Association	


